

Shacklewell Primary School Shacklewell Row, London E8 2EA Telephone: 0207-2541415

SWoffice@newwavefederation.co.uk Executive Headteacher: Mrs Michelle Thomas Headteacher: Ms Nicole Reid

Thursday 8th September 2016

Houses of Parliament trip

Dear Parents and Carers,

Year 6W are going to attend the Houses of Parliament next Friday. The children will get the opportunity to visit the House of Commons, find out more about the history of the institution and also delve deeper into the workings of our countries' democracy.

The trip is on Friday 16th September and the children will need to be in school at 8.20am, so we can leave at 8.30am. They will need to bring a packed lunch and have appropriate clothing for the weather. If your child is eligible for a free packed lunch please indicate this at the bottom of the form, along with their food preference.

The children who attend the trip will then report back to their peers in Year 6 so that the whole year group will have the opportunity to explore the concepts of democracy in our country. This will underpin the year groups PSHE learning for this term.

Please ensure that if your child requires any medication that it is in date and with them on the trip. Children who require medication, including asthma inhalers, but do not have them, will not be able to participate in the trip.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to ask.

Rory McGrath
Assistant Headteacher

I **do / do not** give permission for my child...... to join the Year 6 trip on Friday 16th September to the Houses of Parliament.

For school packed lunch, my child would like a roll/wrap/sandwich (please **choose**) with the following filling (please **circle one** option):

- · roast chicken salad
- tuna mayo
- mature cheddar salad

My child will need the fol	lowing medication
Signed	.Date

